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A message from Gary Lewis, Chief Executive 

None of us have experienced anything like the past nine months.   

Almost all of us have had worries about our own wellbeing and the health of our 
family and friends.  Our own personal lives have been tremendously affected too.  

It is a year since I have been able to be physically present with my father and 
many of us will have missed out on really important times with people who matter 
to us.  

At least we can look to 2021 with the hope of this siege being lifted.  
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